
John Morris

Subject: FW: 

From: Peter O'Rourke 
Sent: 25 February 2021 17:07 
To: dc <dc@falkirk.gov.uk> 
Subject:  

Re. Application No P/21/0046/ful I would like to submit objections to the said application in respect to . 1 infrastructure 
of roads etc to glen rd are already congested 2 existing habitat and countryside is being destroyed by constant 
ongoing building works in Torwood 3 residents are fed up with the volume of heavy traffic constantly using glen rd 
with building material being delivered I would hope that our local planning dept. and councilors would give some 
consideration to my and other residents objections before allowing this development to go ahead Regards Mr Peter 
O'Rourke.  
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